

350 South Bixel Street, Suite 100, Los Angeles, CA 90017 213.336.3711 | homeaidla.org

HOMEAID LOS ANGELES
Board of Directors

Erik Pfahler President

Michael Hinkle Vice President

Scott Ouellette Treasurer

> **Laura Le** Secretary

Tim Barden Michael Bray Michael Brown Bob Etebar Joseph Fillippelli Rory Hansen Kevin Harbison Sandra Kitashima David Macke Ken Melvin Tim Piasky Greg Ray Robin Robinson Ken Soudani Sara Soudani Sandra Stewart Michelle Weedon Dee Zinke

March 14, 2019

Gail Brauner Training Program Manager The Grantsmanship Center 350 S. Bixel Street, Ste. 110 Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Gail:

On behalf of HomeAid Los Angeles, I want to thank you for the opportunity to attend the excellent grantsmanship training program last month. I walked into the program knowing very little about grant proposal writing and left feeling confident and energized to begin the research and writing process. Now, instead of feeling daunted by a proposal, I can break down the funder's requirements into manageable pieces. In sharing what I learned with other members of my organization, I realized how prepared I now feel to begin this journey as a grant proposal writer.

We also want to thank you for the half-price scholarship we received for the program. We are a start-up non-profit with a budget under \$200,000 – the discount made this course affordable and attainable for us. Thank you for your generosity in helping us learn what we need to grow as an organization and accomplish our mission.

We will be in touch about pursuing further opportunities with The Grantsmanship Center as they arise!

Sincerely,

Kevin Mitchell Administrative & Project Assistant HomeAid Los Angeles